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Date of 
meeting 

Minute 
section 

Action to be taken By whom and 
when 

Action taken 

9.5.2018 5.1 The next version of the draft SER to be sent to 
the Committee during the summer for 
comments.  

Head of 
Learning 

Work in progress. Will be available by the 
end of this term. 
 

9.5.2018 6.2 Regarding Garnteg Primary School, although 
the Committee was assured of the transition 
plans that were in place to prepare for the 
intake of pupils following the closure of Victoria 
Village School and Brynteg Nursery, improved 
communication was required around school 
transport arrangements for the pupils 
concerned. The Committee agreed to ask the 
Executive Member to ensure that this improved 
communication takes place, as the issue was 
time-sensitive. 

Corporate 
Scrutiny Officer 

# 
Update emailed to the Committee on 

20.6.18 

9.5.2018 6.3 The Committee requested an update regarding 
the transition of staff from Victoria Village 
School to Garnteg Primary School, including 
any associated costs around compulsory 
redundancies. 

Corporate 
Scrutiny Officer 

# 
Update emailed to the Committee on 

20.6.18 

9.5.2018 6.4 The Committee reaffirmed their earlier concern 
around class sizes at Llantarnam Community 
Primary School and Greenmeadow Primary 
School. Due to this, the Committee believed 
that the Executive Member should re-visit his 
responses to Recommendation 1 regarding 
Greenmeadow Primary School and 
Recommendation 4 regarding Llantarnam 
Community Primary School. 

Corporate 
Scrutiny Officer 

# 
Update emailed to the Committee on 

21.6.18 


